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Re: Parental Questionnaire – School Evaluation and Uniform 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As part of our continual drive and desire to be and do the best we can, I’d appreciate 
your support in answering some questions about different aspects of our school.  It 
won’t take long at all, but will really help myself, the staff team and the Governors in 
planning our next steps and also celebrating areas of strength in time for the new 
school year. 

You’ll be able to find the questionnaire here: https://forms.office.com/r/WPPLFFBMaL   

The deadline is 5pm on Thursday June 16th and it’ll take about 5 minutes to complete.  
In addition to our normal questions, there’s also some important aspects relating to 
uniform and how you feel about its quality, affordability and value.  Please be aware 
that all responses to the survey are confidential – I won’t be able to trace you to your 
response unless you include your name in the final comment section, so please do be 
completely honest! 

Thanks in anticipation for your thoughts and comments. 

Best regards, 

Paul 

 
Headteacher 
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